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Summer Term 2022 - Issue 28 - 20th May  

Year 3 Roman Letters 

Year 3 have 
been learning 
about writing 
letters. They 
wrote home to 
Rome  
pretending to 
be a Roman 
soldier and this 
work was 
amazing.   
Their homework was to write to 6 people.   
 

Bella has written her 6 
letters and has received 
replies.  She was so  
excited to get responses 
and she is continuing to 
write and keep in touch.   
 
We are also writing letters 
to the Queen and will 
keep you posted when we 
get a reply! 
 
  Mrs Foot  

Royal ‘Pop-Art’  

Year 4 Crowning Glory 

The Year 2 children  have 
enjoyed recreating a ‘pop 
art’ inspired portrait of 
the Queen. The children 
were given a smaller 
section of the portrait to 
draw on a larger scale. 

We then 
put it all 
together like a 
puzzle and 
displayed it on 
our window to 
celebrate the 
Queen’s  
Platinum 
Jubilee! 
 

  Mrs Dyne and Mrs Saroya 

 

Year 4 have been learning about Riotous  
Royals as part of their topic.   

This has linked really well with the Platinum 
Jubilee and the children have designed and 
made their own crowns.   

They have worked really well and you can see 
from the pictures that they have really used 
their creativity.   

 
       
Enjoy the  
Platinum  
Jubilee next 
week! 
 
                            
Mrs Foot   
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Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

 Our whole school had a fabulous Jubilee Party on 
the last day of term at the junior site in glorious 
sunshine. We had a picnic and enjoyed dancing, 
singing and recorder playing performances from 
children across the school. We also were very 
excited to see our special visitors: Mr and Mrs 
Edmunds, Mr and Mrs Ferguson, Mr Matharu, 
Mr T Wood, Mr and Mrs Reid, Mrs Rivers 
and Sidney, Mrs Lakanu, Mrs Harrison, Mrs 
Parker, Mrs Daffin and Mr and Mrs Jones. 
Thank you to all the staff and children for your 
hard work preparing for our Jubilee               
celebrations. We had such a fun day!  
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Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

 

Year 6  
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Year 2 Jubilee Visit to the Juniors  
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MYG - Kwik Cricket  

Yesterday a team of cricketers entered the 
MYG Kwik Cricket competition at High  
Halstow cricket club. The children competed 
well playing 6 games. It was a great learning 
experience for them all as they had never 
played any competitive cricket before. Well 
done children.  
Thank you to Mr Oliver for your invaluable 
help and some great pictures!    
     Mr Johnson 

Starfish Class have been 
learning how to make 
predictions and how to 
conduct a fair  
experiment in their  
science lessons this 
week.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
First we had to 'rescue' 
some little plastic bears 
which were frozen in  
beakers of ice.  
 
 
 
 

We decided to see which 
melted first  - the one in 
a cool place or the one 
in a warm place.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Children noted that the 
bears were the same 
size and were in 
equal amounts of ice.  
 
 
 
 

As most of us predicted, 
the warm place melted 
the ice first. 
 
We then got some ice  
cubes and we had great 
fun using salt, sugar and 
the heat of our hands to 
try and melt the cubes. 
We wanted to see which 
melted the quickest.  
 
Everyone made their own predictions and 
then enjoyed seeing their results,  
making different shapes with the ice as it 
melted. Afterwards the children wrote some 
very nice reports based on their  
experiment.     Mrs Paice and Mrs Saroya 

Frozen Science - Year 1 
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Extra Curricular Sport  
 
 

Monday 30th - Friday 3rd June  
inclusive - Half Term 
 
 

Wednesday 1st  - Registration 
for the Medway Test Opens 

 
 

Monday 6th - Back to School  

 
 

Monday 6th  - Yr 4 & 5 Visit to 
Rochester Cathedral - Gaia  

 

TBC - PGL Information Evening  
for Parents—Yr 5 & 6  

 

Wednesday 8th - Yr 3 & 6 Visit 
to Rochester Cathedral - Gaia  

 

Wednesday 8th—Yr 5 Parents’ 
Meeting - Procedure for Entry 
into Secondary Education 
(11plus) 

 

Thursday 9th - Yr 3 Swimming  

 

Thursday 9th - MYG Football 
Competition at Anchorians 

 

Friday 10th - Reception & KS1 
Visit to Rochester Cathedral - 
Gaia  
 

Monday 13th - Drama4All 
Workshop - Early Years & KS1  
 

Tuesday 14th - Drama4All 
Workshop KS2  
 

Tuesday 14th - FoBS Fathers 
Day Shop Infants & Juniors 
 

Thursday 16th - Yr 3 Swimming  
 

Friday 17th - Sports Day at 
Lordswood Sports and Social 
Club, Lordswood 

 

Thursday 23rd - Yr 3 Swimming  
 

Thursday 23rd  - MYG Tag  
Rugby, (rescheduled),  
Priestfields, Rochester 
 

Monday 27th-Friday 1st July - 
Yr 5 & 6 PGL Residential 
 

Thursday 30th - Yr 3 Swimming  
 

Thursday 30th - Yr 1 & 2 HSSP 
Tri Golf at Greenacre  

 

Diary Dates June 2022 

Important Notices 

Warmer Weather 
As the weather continues to warm up please 
provide your child with a navy blue sun hat 
for playtime, Friends of Bryony School have 
some available from the school office for £5. 
Please apply sun cream before school if    
necessary and also provide your child with 
water. Water bottles can be refilled from        
water fountains at school.   
 

Morning and After School Care  

If you require morning or after school care 
please complete the ParentMail form in  
advance.  

Robson (yr 5) took home 
the players player award at 
the Under 10 end of  
season football presentation 
awards. Well done Robson 
that’s brilliant news!  
 

 

 
Mya (yr 4) received  
Emerald of the week for 
brilliant defensive play. 
This is fantastic news Mya 
Well done! 

 
 
 
 

 
Bella (yr 3) was player of 
the week at Emerald netball 
for super shooting   
Great news Bella, well done!  
 
 
 

 

 

Sai had his grading for 
Taekwondo and he passed to 
the next belt. Well done Sai, 
this is really lovely news and 
we are all very proud of you! 
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House Points  

Term 5  

 

Running House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Sapphire 1273 

2nd Zircon 1246 

3rd Ruby 1168 

4th Emerald 1146 

Weekly House Point Scores. 

Place House Team Total Points 

1st Zircon 272 

2nd Sapphire 268 

3rd Emerald 233 

4th Ruby 231 

Zircon  house take the lead this week but  Sapphire  has  

triumphed this term and is top of the running house point scores… Well 
done to you all, I wonder what you have won!!!! 
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Weekly spellings are available on Spelling 
Shed for you to learn and practice. The top 3 
children in each year group are:- 
 
Year 1:  1st -  Evelyn  
  2nd -  Jovan 
  3rd -  Meera 
 
Year 2 : 1st -  Charlotte  
  2nd -  Nancy 
  3rd -   Amira 
 
Year 3 : 1st -  Kesi 
  2nd -  Darcy 
  3rd -   Sienna  
               
Year 4 :  1st -  Angela 
  2nd -  Harry      
  3rd -  Theo 
  
Year 5 :  1st -  Josh 
  2nd -  Ayo 
  3rd -  Bridget 
  
Year 6 :  1st -  Andrea 
  2nd -  Max   
  3rd -  Lois 
 
Well done to everyone who logged into 
SpellingShed this week. 

Congratulations and best wishes to:-  
 

Robson, Leah, Tommy & Ted  
who celebrate their birthdays this week! 

& Brendan 

who celebrates his birthday during half term! 

 
What a great way to reinforce your learning.  
The results in each year group for MathShed 
this week are:- 
 
Year 1 : 1st -  Evelyn   
  2nd -  Jovan 
   
   
Year 2 :  1st -  Charlotte 
  2nd -  Amira 
  3rd -  Amelia 
 
Year 3 : 1st -  Darcy 
  
  
 
Year 4 :  1st -  Brendan 
  2nd -  Shaarav   
  3rd -  Ryanveer 
 
Year 5 :  1st -  Josh 
  2nd -  Ayo 
        
 
Year 6 :  1st -  Andrea 
  2nd -  Ruby   
   
  
Well done to everyone who logged into 
MathShed this week. Good luck next 
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